
REPORT OF THE SERVICE COMMITTEE 

TO THE LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

September 13,- 1990 

The Service Committee of the Legislative Council met on September 
13, 1990. The meeting ws called to order by Representative John 
Connors, Chairman, at 11:00 a.m. in Room 22 of the State House, Des 
Moines, Iowa. 

The Service Committee respectfully submits to the Legislative 
Council the following report and recommendations: 

1. The Service Committee received and filed a report from the 
Computer Subcommittee of the Service Committee. The Service 
Committee recommends that the Computer Support Bureau be granted the 
authority to advertise and fill an additional Microcomputer (PC) 
Analyst position. The position will be within the Computer Sulpport 
Bureau's current budget. 

2. The Service Committee received and filed a legal report from 
the Office of Citizens' Aide/Ombudsman updating the Committee on 
court proceedings in the Fifth Judicial District. 

3. The Service Committee received and filed an administrative 
report on staff work with a Bar Association from the Office of 
Citizens' Aide/Ombudsman. The Service Committee also directed 
Ombudsman Angrick to prepare proposed specifications for a requested 
Service Committee Subcommittee that is to inspect, review, and make 
recommendations on the office space needs of the Citizens• 
Aide/Ombudsman. 

4. The Service Committee received and filed a personnel report 
from the Office of Citizens' Aide/Ombudsman. Connie L. Beneke and 
Wendy L. Sheetz have been employed as Assistant Citizens' Aides. 

5. The Service Committee received and filed a personnel report 
from the Computer Support Bureau. Roel Campus has been employed as 
a Microcomputer Support Analyst. 

6. The Service Committee received and filed a personnel report 
from the Legislative Fiscal Bureau. LeRoy A. McGarity and Larry C. 
Sigel have been employed as Legislative Analysts. 

7. The Service Committee received and filed a personnel report 
from the Legislative Service Bureau. 

8. The Service Committee received and filed the proposed budgets 
of the Central Staff Agencies for the Fiscal Year beginning July l, 
1991. 

Respectfully submitted, 

REPRESENTATIVE JOHN H. CONNORS 
Chairman 


